
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/20/2012 8:23:36 PM 
To: Randolph, Edward F. (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Thank you 

Thx. Got my hands full. 

On Aug 20, 2012, at 8:08 PM, "Randolph, Edward F." <edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

> also, congratulations. 
> 
> From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com] 
> Sent: Monday, August 20, 2012 7:31 PM 
> To: Krausse, Mark 
> Cc: Randolph, Edward F.; Bottorff, Thomas E 
> Subject: Re: Thank you 
> 
> Ed - my thanks too. 
> 
> 
> On Aug 20, 2012, at 7:16 PM, "Krausse, Mark" <MCKd@pge.com> wrote: 
> 
» Edward, I would be remiss if I didn't thank you profusely for taking the time and going to the trouble of 
coming up here and representing the commission today. You made a big difference. Thanks for your help. 

» 
» Still learning to use my iPhone 
> 
> 
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 
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